
Subject: [Fwd: Formal Copmplaint: VATF]
Date: Tue, 19 Mar 2002 14:12:49 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Formal Copmplaint: VATF
Date: Tue, 19 Mar 2002 13:14:56 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <ahilsen@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Agnes Hilsen:
 
I am disappointed with the overall lack of respect that the District has exhibited towards the Local Government Act be it in-camera
discussions, manipulation of Northland Golf Course profits to operations instead of loan repayment to the Heritage Fund etc.
 
Previously I submitted many complaints regarding the Value Analysis Task Force & it's failure to abide by the Act.  Yet the District
failed to bring the VATF into compliance.  Despite submitting formal complaints regarding this matter to the Mayor & Mr. Howie, I
received not one reply from either, let alone any action to investigate.  This is totally unacceptable.
 
I wish to renew my complaint regarding the Value Analysis Task Force which you have on record.  I request that it be
addressed according to District complaint resolution policy which was outlined in a recent issue of the District Dialogue.
 
Yours truly, Dave Sadler
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